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The RR Weekly — May 12" — 16th
Dear Robb Road Families,

Enjoy the May Long Weekend next weekend. Here are few items for your
consideration:

1. Books4Brains Book Fair - Our school book fair is coming up on May 20,21 and
22nd. This year we are happy to support our local Book4Brains book store.
Students will have a chance to browse on May 20th. On May 21 and classes will
have a time during the day to make purchases. Families are welcome after school
with their students May 20, 21 and 22nd until 3:30pm. If you are able to help and
volunteer please contact Mme Pontus emily.pontus@sd71.bc.ca

2. Messages from your PAC

Salad Bar — Tuesday, May 13" — Intermediate students

Hot Lunch - Thursday, May 15th — Curry Cottage

Raffle - The Playground Committee have a Raffle open until the end of June.
There are three prize options 1) Roundtrip for two anywhere WestJet Flies
*see details 2) 2 night stay at the new Hornby Island Resort 3) 24 Sauna Rental
with Nomadic Saunas. Tickets are $25 dollars, all proceeds go towards the
new playground Initiative. Tickets can be purchased
at: https://www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/errpac

Next PAC meeting: May 20th, 2025 at 7pm in the Library. Our next
meeting is also our AGM, the agenda can be found here. Key items for this
meeting will be electing our next Executive and voting on our proposed
budget for the 2025-2026 School year. The draft budget is available for
everyone to review in advance of the meeting. We would love to see you at
the meeting as a voting member of PAC. Childcare will be provided so kids
welcome to attend as well.

Executive Roles to be voted on: The following roles will be voted on in the
AGM in May: Chair, Vice Chair, Treasurer, Secretary, DPAC Rep, Hot Lunch
Coordinator, Playground Committee Chair. We are actively looking to find a
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few more interested individuals to join PAC Executive and fill some really
important roles. If you are interested and want to know a bit more about the
roles, responsibilities and time commitments, please have a look at the PAC
Roles document.

Year End BBQ on June 12 from 5-7pm: Please join us for an evening of
eating, socializing, playing games and listening to a live band. The PAC will
be providing the food for the BBQ. Please make sure you sign up below so
that we can determine how much food we need to purchase. Get Tickets —
ERR Year End BBQ

Also, please bring an item to share. Surnames beginning with A-M bring a
side/salad/ veggies. Surnames beginning with N-Z bring fruit/dessert

Please consider helping out with this event by signing up to volunteer on the
sign up sheet
here. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0F45AFAC2BA7FBC07-
56545727 -erryear

Any questions? Please contact Louisa Pulfrey at weasyp@yahoo.com

3. Track and Field — Over 200 grade 4-7 students participated in the Track and Field
Jamboree last Friday. Congratulations to all our students for their enthusiasm, their
skill, and their speed! Please return the RR jersey or shirt if it somehow came
home.

4. No School Monday, May 19th — Next weekend is the May Long Weekend
(Victoria Day) and there is no school on Monday.

Dates to Remember

Monday, May 19" — No School — Victoria Day

May 20" — 22" — Books for Brains Book Fair

June 2" - 6™ — Bike to School Week (A go, & vélo!)
Wednesday, June 11" — Band Concerts (1 pm and 5 pm)
Thursday, June 12 — PAC Family BBQ @ 4 pm

Wednesday, June 25" — Grade 7 Leaving Ceremony @ 4:00 pm
Thursday, June 26" — Year End Assembly @ 9:45 am
Thursday, June 26™ — Last day of school 8:40 — 12:00
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Have a great week!
S.

Stéphane LeBlanc
Directeur / Principal
Ecole Robb Road Elementary

I respectfully acknowledge that we are on the unceded traditional territory of the
Pentlach, Sahtloot, Sasitla and leeksun Peoples (K ’omoks First Nations) and am
thankful for the privilege of living on the land and the gift of working with their
children.



